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WEDNESDAY RUNS 
Just a reminder we meet every 
Wednesday morning at 9.30am 
at the Adelaide Hotel in 
Moruya.  

SATURDAY RUNS 

We meet every Saturday 
morning at 10am at these 
locations: 

Smokey Dans Tomakin 

Waterfront Hotel, Moruya 

Would love to see you and your 
vehicles there.  

NEW WEBSITE 
New members are now able to 
join online at our temporary 
address: 
www.cvmce.myshopify.com 

 

Please join us the first Tuesday of every month for our 
monthly meeting. New members welcome. 

Where: Tomakin Sports Club 

When:  7.30pm first Tuesday of each month 

Feel to call in early for dinner prior 
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Narooma Motors Show 
Several members had a great day at the annual 

Narooma Motors Show on Saturday 23 January. 

      

 
SECRETARYS REPORT 
 

Please find following minutes of last month’s Committee 
Meeting.  

Housekeeping – please ensure we are up to date with your 
current contact details, especially your email address. You 
can update your details by emailing: 
secretary@cvmce.org.au 

 

Meredith Peck 

 

Don’t forget 
renewals this 
year will be 

online! Please 
make sure we 

have your current 
email address 
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 Committee Meeting Minutes 

Commencing at 19.00 Tuesday 12th January 2021- Tomakin Club 

Attendees: 

Rob Upton, Jake Harris, Michelle Ryan, Mark Beaver, Huw Owen-Jones, Paul Scott and Meredith Peck. 

First Business of the meeting: 

Paul Scott attended the meeting to volunteer for the Vice President’s position. 

Jake Harris moved that Paul be accepted as Vice President.  

The motion was seconded by Rob Upton. 

Congratulations to Paul and welcome to the CVMCE Committee. 

Huw Owen-Jones attended to take on the Editor position again. 
 
Congratulations and thank you to Huw. 
 

President’s Report 

Rob will meet with Sandra from Tomakin Club to organise a new CVMCE meeting venue. 

Secretaries Report 

I received an email from the President of the NCHVC to advise that John Greenwood has joined The 
Bermagui South Coast Riders Club so will not be a concern to the CVMCE. 

I have the latest copies of the Cowra Crankhandle and Milton-Ulladulla Clubs newsletters. 

I contacted Paul Hely regarding the Editor’s position on the committee but he said he is “on the fence” 
as to whether to take it on. He is going to speak to Huw later. This is now a moot point as Huw has 
come back to the fold! 

Dave Gibson has requested an email go out to members to advise of a final get-together for Mal and 
Jan Mann who are moving to Tasmania. This will go out with the other up-coming January events. 

 
Treasurers Report 

The financials are:  $40,000 in the Term Deposit 

   $8000 in the everyday account 

   $2,400 in the online account. 
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